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Dear Members of the Oregon State Legislature, 

Given the redundancy of this proposed state program with the established federal 

process and the lack of a fiscal impact analysis, I strongly urge you to oppose 

HB3076. Introducing a new state-level licensing requirement would only create 

unnecessary burdens on both business owners and taxpayers without contributing 

meaningfully to public safety. 

 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

Christina Forton, Mother of Four 


